## STATE OF NEW MEXICO DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS' SERVICES

BILL RICHARDSON GOVERNOR



P.O. BOX 2324 SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87504-2324 JOHN M. GARCIA SECRETARY



January 3, 2007

Office of the Superintendent Gadsen Independent Schools PO Drawer 70 Anthony, NM 88021

Dear Superintendent:

Attached you will find the approved applications for the World War II and Korean Veteran High School Diploma Program from your local area. These veterans served their country honorably and courageously. These veterans left high school before graduation to serve their country.

Please issue a valid high school diploma from your district.

If you have any questions concerning this program, please feel free to contact me at 827-6374 or by email at <a href="mailto:alan.martinez@state.nm.us">alan.martinez@state.nm.us</a>.

Thank you for your assistance in honoring New Mexico's heroes.

Sincerely,

Alan Martinez, Director

State Benefits

NM Department of Veterans' Services